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 DITCHLING

SULFARIN PELLETS

RAT AND MOUSE KILLER BAIT 
CONTAINS WARFARIN AND SULFAQUINOXALINE

GUARANTEE:

WARFARIN...........0.025%
SULFAQUINOXALINE...0.025%

COMMERCIAL

REG.NO. 10883
PCP ACT

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DITCHLING CORPORATION LIMITED
 PO BOX 395,

DON MILLS, ONTARIO
M3C 2S7

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with directions on this label.  It is an offence under
the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under
unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and, subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that



condition.

PRECAUTIONS:  Avoid contamination of food and feedstuffs.  Wash
thoroughly after handling.  Keep out of reach of children, pets
and domestic animals.  This product contains as its active
ingredient an anticoagulant chemical which if taken accidentally
by humans, animals or pets, may reduce the clotting ability of
the blood and serious hemorrhage may result. In case baits are
accidentally eaten, induce vomiting with a finger at the back of
the throat and repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  CALL A
PHYSICIAN.

PELLETS for use in Processing Plants(feed, food), Processing
Plants(non-food), Food Service Establishments, Storage
Areas(feed, food), Storage Areas(non-food), Dwellings,
Buildings(outdoor surfaces), Outdoor Living Areas, Residential
Areas, Garbage Dumps, Garbage Containers, Outdoor Areas, and Farm
Buildings.

DIRECTIONS: 

RODENT CONTROL

Rats:  Place from 50g to 500g in areas frequented by the rodents. 
Protect bait placements from children, pets and livestock.  Where
a continuous source of infestation prevails, permanent bait
stations should be used and kept continuously filled with fresh
bait.  

Mice:  To control Mice follow the same general directions as for
Rats but baits may be smaller and more placements should be made. 
Mice are more difficult to control than Rats and complete control
may take a longer period of baiting.

IMPORTANT:  Ensure that bait is always available to Rodents until
lack of feeding is noted.  This should be from five to fourteen
days.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

When a human has been known to have accidentally ingested
Warfarin, blood transfusions combined with intravenous injections



and oral dosages of Vitamin K, are indicated as in case of
hemorrhage caused by overdoses of Dicumarol.

CONTAINER DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse empty container.  Container should be disposed of by
punching holes in it and burying with wastes or by burning(keep
out of smoke).

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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